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From: richard Kangas <rkangas02@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 2:49 PM

To: EIR-EIS-Comments@SitesProject.org
Subject: Sites Project comments

1/3/2021

Dear Sir,

Already too much water has been removed from our natural systems for economic growth. There should be no excess
water in any year, except for natural flows through the Delta and San Francisco Bay. All that is needed to flush the
system and to encourage fish and wildlife. The loss of the Delta Smelt from the system is proof enough. The food web
of the Delta needs to be resurrected.

The nut industry is draining our aquifers, raising dust in our local atmospheres, and reducing the diversity of our
agricultural base. More water needs to run through the Delta system to sustain it.

That is as simple as | can make it. | oppose the Sites Project.
Yours truly,

Richard E. Kangas

2701 A Street

Selma, CA 93662
559-896-5337
rkangas02@comcast.net



